
Things to remember in Nursery 

 Our library day is Wednesday. Children can select a book to take home and share with 

their parents/carers. Books must to returned the following Wednesday so that it can be 

changed. Children will need their blue book bag. 

 Uniform items can get lost! Please make sure that names are written in all clothes. Chil-

dren struggle with shoe laces. Please try to send your child to school in shoes that don’t 

have laces.  Please encourage your child to develop their self help skills at home e .g. 

fastening their coats. It will really help us in school when we are getting ready for out-

door play. 

 Our V.I.P system will be underway after half term. We will try to see you every 5/6 

weeks to update you on your child’s progress and to share their next steps in learning. 

 Please get involved in your child’s learning journey by accessing our online tool, 

“Tapestry”. Just ask one of us if you are unsure.  Class dojo is a great way to see the 

rewards your child has had at school. We also share news, photos and messages. If you 

haven’t signed up to access it yet, please ask. 

 Rhyme time is on Friday morning. Two parent/carers will be invited to join us each week. 

We will look forward to seeing you at a session soon.  

Learning in Nursery : 

In Nursery this term we will be, 

 Making friends and  learning to get along together and to share and take turns. 

 Developing our physical gross motor skills outdoors with games and other equipment. 

 Beginning phase 1  Letters and Sounds (phonics) to gain skills in areas such as rhyme and  

alliteration and investigating environmental and instrumental sounds. 

 Tuning in to listen to others, taking turns to speak, understanding and responding to a 

range of simple instructions and questions. 

 Learning about numbers through number rhymes, songs and games. 

 Developing the physical skills needed for early writing through lots of large scale and 

malleable activities such as painting, creative activities, playdough, mark-making in shav-

ing foam and so on.  We will continue to give meaning to marks as we draw and write and 

we will start to learn how to write our names. 

 Learning through topic work about People who help us, Traditional Tales and nursery 

In nursery we are kind, gentle and supportive 

friends. We congratulate them when they have 

done something well. We always try or best even if 

something is difficult. 
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